Pathways Committee meeting    July 8, 2008

Attending:  Chairman Vose, Members Turner, Twigg, Staples, Raeside, Ivas, Josti, Osborne and Thomas.

7:05   Chairman Vose convened the meeting.

7:06  Draft agenda accepted

7:07  Minutes of June 24 meeting accepted

7:08 Subcommittee Updates

A. Grants:   Member Ivas has arranged a meeting with consultant candidate Wendy Garpow.  Tuesday, July 15 at the Planning Office at  8:45a.m.  Members offered suggestions for  interview questions – level of effort, availability, rate, background, experience.  It was suggested that we develop a list of general questions to be asked of all candidates for prospective work.  We will follow the guidelines offered by Charles Markham when submitting any proposal to use allocated funds. Member Thomas will contact other prospective candidates for this position.
B. Pathway Signage:  Member Osborne reported on the visit to a sign company in Norwood. Everything is available from design to implementation.  Standard size is 36 by 46. Preferred material seems to be Sintra with vinyl overlay.  Member Twigg will research other sign companies for comparison.   Townspeople will have an opportunity to design a logo.  Member Josti will place a notice in the Norwell Mariner and contact Art department coordinators  at the Middle and High Schools .  She will also develop a listserve of those who requested to be kept informed of our progress, notifying  them of the logo contest.   Deadline for entry submissions is October 1st. 

C. High School to Jacobs Pond Link:  Members Thomas and Vose reported on possible routes linking these areas.  Member Ivas suggested ways to cross Rt. 123 near the Jacobs barn and farmhouse.   Locating crosswalks is complex and will take study of traffic patterns and sight lines.  Proposed walk of the area is for Saturday, July 12th at 8:00 a.m.  Meet at HS exit drive.

D. Easements:  Member Raeside raised easement questions on 2 areas – Farrar Farm and Water Dept. land which Member Ivas will research and the Judith Rd. to Beers Ave. link. Suggestions from Susan Ingram and Susan Donahue as to how to approach land owners were discussed.  Chairman Vose appointed 2 delegates to look into this.

E. Trails:  Member Turner discussed efforts of Friends of Norwell Center to develop a crosswalk from the Post Office area to Norris.  Plans to connect Gaffield Park to Town Center are being explored.  Proposed walk:  Tuesday, July 22nd, 6:00 p.m.  Meet at Gaffield Park. Other trails:  Old exercise trail near Jacobs Pond should be explored.  

F. Other business:  

a. Chairman Vose suggested a meeting with the School Committee to inform them of our goals and efforts and to elicit suggestions re: trail development in school areas. 

b. Survey discussion – Member Josti supplied committee members with printouts of additional feedback comments.  Member Thomas will develop a list from the survey emails and include people from Greenways project. 

8:30 : General meeting adjourned so that members could meet in subcommittees. 
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